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Excerpt of Delta AC Meeting minutes 3/16/2016 
 
On March 16, 2016, The Delta Fish and Game Advisory Committee had their regularly 
scheduled monthly meeting at the ADF&G Office building in Delta Junction.  Of the 15 seats, 
there were 9 members in attendance;  Carl Taylor, Vern Aiton, Ross Baker, Jacob White, Jeff 
Lipscomb, Paul Dudgeon, Don Bunselmeier, Tim Webb, Don Quarberg. 
 
Guests in attendance were Kurt Schmidt, Wildlife Trooper Arthur Cummings and ADF&G 
personnel in attendance were  Brandi Baker, Bob Schmidt, and Darren Bruning (via 
teleconference).  
  
The Delta Junction AC formally considered the following proposals: 
 
PROPOSAL 92 - 5 AAC 92.037. Permits for falconry:  Don Quarberg moved that the Delta AC 
support Proposal 92. Seconded by Vern Aiton.  Discussion followed.  VOTE: 0 in favor, 9 
opposed, 0 abstained.  Rationale:  This is a conservation issue.   The Delta AC believes that 
current laws and regulations, which already permit the taking of a limited number of passage 
birds by non-residents, is a reasonable approach to sustainable populations and harvests.   
Allowing additional harvest from nests, the locations of which are known and typically do not 
change from year to year, has potential to negatively affect populations of species which are 
highly sought after, like white Gyrfalcons and Peregrines. 
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Minutes taken by Jeff Lipscomb 
 


